
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Twenty Second Sunday of Ordinary Time – Year C 
1st September 2019 

 

 

Father’s Day Prayer 

God our Father, 

In your wisdom and love you have created us and 

called us your own. 

Bless these men, 

that they may be strengthened as Christian fathers. 

Let the example of their faith and love shine forth. 

In moments of joy, rejoice with them. 

In times of struggle, give them your courage and 

perseverance. 

Grant that we, their sons and daughters, 

may honour and appreciate them always 

with a spirit of profound respect. 

May the example and prayer of St Joseph inspire them 

to live their vocation with courage. 

Grant this through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

May almighty God bless you † 

 



St Vincent de Paul Appeal 

Many thanks are extended to the great number of parishioners who contributed to the appeal of a few 
weeks ago. Without too much notice, a very generous $8,530 was raised. The words spoken by our Vinnies 
rep Pat carried a powerful message. We really do reveal our parish as sincerely generous when we contribute 
to these appeals in such a meaningful way. There’s no doubt that poverty & hardship are very real, though 
largely invisible from the broader community. 
 

 

 

Morning Masses this Week 

Shall be returning to the usual 8.00am at St Clare’s Wednesday to Friday and 9.00am at St Paul’s Tuesday to Saturday 

mornings starting this coming week. 

 

 

Christian Men’s Brekkie 

Saturday 7 September 7.00am to 9.00am 

For a few years now, men from our Parish have been attending this breakfast-time get-together held 

regularly and organised by the committed Christian men from the group, “Men ‘n’ Machines”. Not only is a 

full, wholesome Aussie breakfast served at table but there is always a most interesting keynote-speaker to 

address the gathering. The hot breakfast will be served in the Camden Civic Centre at a cost of $25. If you 

would like to have a seat at the St Paul’s table or obtain more info, please contact Joseph Hanson on 0488 

677 21 21. 

 

 

 

Planned Giving Envelopes 

There are still Planned Giving envelopes waiting to be picked up. These can be collected from the parish 

office during the usual hours.  To avoid the costly expense of postage, please try to come during the week 

and pick up your set.  If you no longer require the set, please let the parish office know so that the envelopes 

do not go to waste.  If you have been thinking about switching to direct debit, please contact the parish 

office for more information. 


